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[BeginText]

This Miscellaneous text is in response to FEC letter dated February 20, 2008 concerning August 2007 monthly, September

2007 monthly and October Monthly reports. It stated that no salary or wages were reported on any of the above reports

and to provide clarification. Each report in question did have wages reported however they were reported on line 21a,

not on line 30b, as none of the employees during that time period worked more then 25 percent of their time on activites

in connection with a Federal election.
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